
 

 

 

 

 

May 16, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
RE:  Tariff No. JE-2019-0196 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
Submitted concurrently with this letter are substitute tariff sheets for the tariff sheets filed on April 29, 2019.  The 
substitution is being made at the request of the Commission's Staff to add an asterisk to the tariff sheet to clearly 
delineate the additions that are being made.  Otherwise, these substitute tariff sheets are identical to those 
submitted on April 29.  The substitute tariff sheets are issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri 
("Ameren Missouri" or "the Company") and are being filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for 
Electricity, on April 29, 2019, as follows: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 4th Revised Sheet No. 54.1 3rd Revised Sheet No. 54.1 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 55.1 2nd Revised Sheet No. 55.1 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 56.1 2nd Revised Sheet No. 56.1 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 57.1 2nd Revised Sheet No. 57.1 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 58.3 2nd Revised Sheet No. 58.3 
 4th Revised Sheet No. 59 3rd Revised Sheet No. 59 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 59.1 2nd Revised Sheet No. 59.1 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 61.1 2nd Revised Sheet No. 61.1 
 4th Revised Sheet No. 62 3rd Revised Sheet No. 62 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 70 2nd Revised Sheet No. 70 

 
These substitute tariff sheets are to become effective on and after May 29, 2019.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
Director and Assistant General Counsel 
 



 

 

 

 

 

April 29, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The tariff sheets listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri ("Ameren Missouri" or 
"the Company") were filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on April 29, 2019: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 4th Revised Sheet No. 54.1 3rd Revised Sheet No. 54.1 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 55.1 2nd Revised Sheet No. 55.1 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 56.1 2nd Revised Sheet No. 56.1 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 57.1 2nd Revised Sheet No. 57.1 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 58.3 2nd Revised Sheet No. 58.3 
 4th Revised Sheet No. 59 3rd Revised Sheet No. 59 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 59.1 2nd Revised Sheet No. 59.1 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 61.1 2nd Revised Sheet No. 61.1 
 4th Revised Sheet No. 62 3rd Revised Sheet No. 62 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 70 2nd Revised Sheet No. 70 

 
These tariff sheets are being issued April 29, 2019 to become effective on and after May 29, 2019.   
 
The revised sheets incorporate language referencing Rider RESRAM where applicable on all of the rate 
schedules, and add a reference to the Rider itself to the Table of Contents. The Company intended to file these 
revised sheets at the time that it submitted the Rider RESRAM tariff sheets in compliance with the Commission’s 
Report and Order approving the RESRAM, but inadvertently failed to submit them at that time. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
Director and Assistant General Counsel 
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